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City of London 
Development Management West 
Department of the Built Environment 
City of London 
PO Box 270  
Guildhall 
London 
EC2P 2EJ 
 

Our Ref:   2014/3686/P 

  
Please ask for: Charles Thuaire 
Telephone: 020 7974 5867 
 
23 June 2014 

 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 

DECISION 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
 
Request for Observations to Adjoining Borough - No objection 
 
Address:  
20 Farringdon Street 
London 
EC4A 4AB 
 
Proposal: 
Erection of a 5 storey building at roof level (3817sqm) and recladding of the existing office 
building.   
 
Drawing Nos: letter from City of London dated 30.5.14; LVMF Strategic Views report May 
2014 
 
The Council, as a neighbouring planning authority, has considered your request for 
observations on the application referred to above and hereby raises no objection. 
 
Informatives: 
 
1 You are advised that this observation that no harmful impact will be caused is 

based only on the information that has been submitted and that ideally a wireline 
image from viewing corridor 4A.1 should be provided to confirm this. 
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Yours faithfully 

 
Rachel Stopard 
Director of Culture & Environment 
 

 
 
 


